
  

9 Peach Tree Hill Road | Livingston | New Jersey | 07039 

January 6, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Re: Letter of FDA Compliance 
 
Product: PVC Film 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Please note that based on our manufacturing laboratory test results, we can confirm that our PVC film 
meets the specifications by the Food and Drug Administration of United States of America (FDA) in 
21 Code of Federal Regulation (CFR) Section 178.2010, and may be safely used in contact with food. 
 
Thank you for being an Inteplast Group customer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Wang 
Global Sourcing Manager 
Inteplast Group   
 
 


